                            

April 28 – May 2, 2014
Dear Parents, 

[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.wmf]Forestry Day is planned for this Friday, May 2. We will be leaving the school at about 8:45 and returning around 1:15.  The day is an educational day graciously provided by the Forest Service in which the students learn about fisheries, wildlife, soils, recreation ethics and logging.
[image: image3.wmf]The students need to dress for the weather. They will need a cold lunch this Friday.  The students are also asked to bring a large plastic bag to sit on as they will be asked to sit on the ground for several lessons, and the ground may be wet.  Parents are welcome to join us as chaperones. Please let me know if you would care to join us.
YEARBOOKS (repeat)
Please get your yearbook orders in.  The cost is $16.00, which is the minimal cost for Mrs. Karsunky’s class to recoup their money invested.  The students simply need to bring 16.00 in to the office and let them know they are reserving one.  They go fast, so please get your order in.    
It is an especially nice memory book for the 5th Graders that are leaving Keet. 
Tour

This Wednesday we will be going on a wildlife tour on an Allen Marine Boat.  We will be going from 8:45 until 11:15.  Zia Allen’s family has graciously invited our class to have this amazing opportunity.  Thank you Allen Marine!  
Subjects

[image: image4.wmf][image: image5.wmf]This week in reading and social Studies we will continue to study the Revolution and finish up reports. We will then study the Constitution and US Geography.  In Reading we will also be focusing on the skill of finding the main idea and inferencing. In Math we have been studying Geometry, percentages, and word problems. We were also doing some four quadrant graphing.  Throughout May, we will work on Problem Solving. The Spelling Unit covers suffixes.  We have also been working on art projects for Mother’s Day.  
. 

Coming Up
COMING UP[image: image6.wmf]
May 2 – Forestry Day
May 11 – Mother’s Day
May 28 – Last day 
Sandy Bradshaw   966-1222
bradshaw@sitkaschools.org
Letter and homework are also posted on the website:

http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
[image: image7.wmf]This week in PE we ran races.  Mr. Krupa numbers you 1-5.  Each number has a color.  One is red, two is blue, threes is green, four is purple, and five is orange. I was on the red team.  We got fifth, but I still had fun and I hope everybody else did too.    Keaton Koelling
Run, Hannah, run!  This week in PE we did relay races.  We were all divided into teams and then we raced.  My team won about four times and the other teams did well too.  Some people think running is not very fun, but it helps us.  So, what do you think?  Are you going to race?

Zia Allen

[image: image8.wmf]
I’m going to be in middle school next year!  Mrs. Kernin and Mr. White came to my classroom and they told us about middle school.  Mrs. Kernin is the middle school counselor and Mr. White is the principal.  I can’t wait to be in middle school.  One thing I’m worried about is having seven different teachers instead of one.  Kaylyn Reines.  

[image: image9.wmf]This week in class we watched a film about the Revolution. We learned about some famous people like John Hancock, George Washington and more.  This is a great movie.  I am learning a lot and I hope I learn more.  Hunter Littlefield
[image: image10.wmf]Hatching into Spring.  We had eggs and an incubator in our class.  On Monday our class was hoping that some of the other eggs would hatch, but sadly they died except for the one we named Bradshaw. He hatched the week before. So, this week I was pretty bummed about that. 

Maxine Hutton 

[image: image11.wmf][image: image12.wmf]Do you know how many ways you can write a ratio?  Well, I do.  First I have to tell you how to find a ratio.  To find a ratio you have to put the first number that you are comparing to the second thing you are comparing.  There are three ways to write a ratio.  Here are the three ways: 3 to 5, 3:5 or 3/5.  It’s not really a fraction though, it’s a way to write a ratio.  Well, I think I should stop telling you so much.  Why don’t you ask your son or daughter what they learned this week about ratios?   Antonete Partido
Shhhh!  We’re making Mother’s Day gifts.  Mrs. B. said it might be frustrating, but actually it’s quite addicting to work on.  Most of us aren’t very close to finishing.  This project is really fun.  Your Mom can use it to put stuff into, like coupons or other stuff.  We only have a couple weeks to finish, but I’m not worried.  Keep this a secret, ok?

Melissa Gibson

This week we have been sharing our Revolutionary Hero reports.  A lot of people have gone up to share their reports, but I still haven’t.  We have to take notes on every person and event.  At the end we will have a test over all of it.  My person is James Otis and my event is the Battle of Concord. 

 Hayden Mudry Howard.  

